
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Current Colour 

Different Shade of Purple 

Sandy Beige Light Grey 

Green Dark Grey 

Venerable Bede CE Academy Entrance: Family Vote 

Please look at the current image 

of the entrance to Venerable 

Bede CE Academy (on the left).  

Please consider the new possible 

colour options below.   

After discussion with your 

child/children, please decide on 

your family vote for your 

preferred colour of our new 

school entrance. 

 

You will shortly receive a link to a 

voting form via ParentMail.  

Please enter your family vote for 

your preferred colour of our new 

school entrance. 

Voting for families will close on 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 at 5pm. 

We look forward to seeing which 

colour is favourite amongst our 

school community. 

 


